# KellyBrook Kids Zone Winter Newsletter

#### **Important Information**

Per School policy, Parents and Students may not enter classrooms before or after school. Thank you for your understanding.

#### **New Faces**

Since the fall we have welcomed many new staff members. Our new additions include Mr. Isaac and Ms. Margo. We also had Ms. Brooklyne temporarily visiting for the month of December! Mr. Isaac is a high school student who loves building the doll house with the 5th graders. Ms. Margo is a nanny when she is not at Kids Zone, she excels at doing crafts with the students. Ms. Brooklyne is a high school student at Liberty North. She has the best conversations with our students. She will be moving on to new elementary school in January.

### **Important Dates**

January 4 Return to school
January 15 No school or
Kids Zone
February 9 Jr. Counselor
Celebration
February 16 No school
February 19 No school or
Kids Zone

Kids Zone













Ms. Margo

#### What have we been up to?

Our Nail Salon day was a big success! Students loved designing and decorating nails on cardboard hands. We also made beaded ornaments and clay ornaments. Students attempted candy cane reindeer that didn't go as expected, but the students enjoyed the candy canes. One big hit we had recently was making sand heart shaped necklaces!











## 5th Grade Highlights

Recently, the 5th graders have begun building a wooden doll house they plan on donating the finished doll house to a child in need. This building project also serves as a way to get the 5th graders to work as a team.





On December 21st for our 2-hour early release, our 5th grade orchestra students preformed for everyone.







